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2004 Board Members 
Tom Smolinski – President 
Garry Sauner – Vice President 
Bill Arthur – Secretary 
Chuck Connor – Board Member 
Ella Lyons – Social Committee 
 
Cicadas 

 

Welcome New Residents 
Please welcome Charles and Marie Murray 
to 124 Tollgate Way.  Chuck and Marie 
moved to Falls Church from Silver Spring, 
Maryland due to a new job.  Chuck works for 
the Fairfax County Water Authority.  They 
have two children Charles and Meghan who 
both attend William and Mary College. Once 
they are finished with “personal touches” to 
their new home, the move-in will be 
complete.  

Progressive Dinner Today 
Be there, Sunday, May 16, 2004  
 
5:00 Stephenson’s ..... (110)........Drinks 
5:45 Zawacki’s........... (113)........Hors-d’oeuvres 
6:30 Romer’s ............ (116)........Dinner 
7:45 Franklin’s .......... (117)........Desert 
 
Questions - Contact Ella Lyons (703) 536-7441. 

 

Parking in Tollgate 
You may have noticed that the City of Falls 
Church placed two NO PARKING signs at 
the front entrance.  Please remind all visitors 
of the new change.  Also, please encourage 
visitors to use the visitor parking pads 
before choosing to park on the street.  Due 
to an unusually narrow street, compared to 
city standards, access to emergency vehicles 
is critical at all times.  

Landscape Committee 
The current Landscape Committee is looking 
for two new members.  Terry Zawacki and 
Kathy Doherty will co-chair the committee. 
If you are interested in helping the 
committee please contact Terry at (703) 
532-8787.  Please note that the landscape 
request forms can be found on the website at 
www.tollgateway.org. 

In the Gutter 
The Board has contracted a gutter company 
for a semi-annual gutter cleaning for each 
homeowner.  Notice will be given prior to 
each cleaning and homeowners will be asked 
to open back gates and secure all pets inside 
the home.  If the services are satisfactory 
there will be an opportunity for a 
homeowner to contact the company directly 
for any additional needs at the owner’s 
expense. 

Driveways and Walkways 
Last year the Board signed a contract with 
Schneider Contracting Corp for the 
resurfacing of the driveways and walkways.  
Work is expected to start in 2 to 3 weeks.  In 
the meantime, homeowners with repairs 
needed to their driveways will be notified of 
the estimate and will need to decide if they 
want to pay for the repairs.  The cost will be 
split 50-50 with the Association.  We will 
notify effected homeowners as soon as the 
work is scheduled. 


